

MISS M ROONEY | PRINCIPAL BOURNVILLE SCHOOL HAY GREEN LANE BOURNVILLE BIRMINGHAM B30 1SH

T: 0121 475 3881

16th June 2025

Dear Parents/Guardians,

As you are already aware, Year 10 mock examinations will be taking place from Wednesday 18th June until Thursday 26th June.

Students must attend all their mock exams.

In the unlikely event that your child is absent, we will be introducing P6 (3pm-4pm) to provide students adequate time to sit their missed exam(s). They will start at 2pm and continue for the duration of that specific subject exam into P6.

We understand that this period may be stressful for students so if you find your daughter/son needs further support, please let us know.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Marie Rooney

Miss Rooney Principal